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SB 2837 SD1 HD1 RELATING TO LICENSING 
 
Chair Herkes, Vice Chair Wakai, and Members of the Committee: 
 

The University of Hawai‘i supports the intent of SB 2837 SD1 HD1.  The 
community colleges are prepared to provide the education and training necessary to 
meet the licensing requirements contained in this bill.   
 
 
 


